












393 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE
BOSTON

Dear Miss Weeks:

The book you so kindly sent me --
C.P. Snow's The Two Cultures -- arrived
safely and has been read with great
interest.

The points raised by Mr. Snow are
very important and I found much enlight-
enment in his discussion and points of
view concerning them. I appreciate
very much your giving me the opportun-
ity of reading such discerning comments
on one of our present-day difficulties.

Hoping to see you before long,

I=
br oy McCormick

May eighteen




















